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Parks Facilities Committee (PFC)
Meeting Minutes — February 21, 2013

PFC chair Mr. Inderwish called the meeting to order at 7:12PM.

Mr. Inderwish identified the updated committee membership as reflected below —
checkmark signifies those in attendance:

Patrick Crowley

Robert Dunne

Gary Flynn

Patrick Inderwish

James O’Day

John O’Brien

John Owanisian

Christopher Rucho

A motion to approve the 2012 PFC Annual Report was approved.

It was proposed that a committee reorganization discussion will take place at next
meeting.

Considerable discussion took place focused on the preservation of the multi-purpose
field/track that had previously been identified as the committee’s highest priority — among
the items proposed for this potential project:

o Expand field with addition of six lane track
Expansion may require removal of concession stand and cutting into hill
Fill taken from hill could be used to level pine grove area
Pine grove proposed as potential site for practice fields
Addition of parking in hill area was also discussed
Mr. Dunne emphasized next Goodale Park project should take into consideration
the “bigger picture” of what the end state will be of Goodale Park development
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The committee then discussed an objective of presenting the proposed Multi-Purpose
Field project at the West Boylston Fall 2013 Town Meeting with the goal of obtaining
funding in support of architectural/engineering services.

Mr. Inderwish will have a list of architects at next meeting — committee members will then
contact various architects in order to develop an estimate of funding required for
architectural/engineering services.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:57PM.

Next Meeting Date: Monday, March 25, 7PM at Hartwell St. Town Offices.




